
 
The Family Court Program assists families going through 
the Family Court System due to a separation or divorce. 
The Family Court Program allows either or both parents 
to spend time with their children under the supervision 
of Family Links. The objective of the program is to bring 
families, especially children and parents, back together 
by providing monitored visitation to ensure that both 
parents can spend time with their kids.  
 
When individuals seek services from Family Links, we establish a contract with the court, court 
liaison, or the family directly. The families can then receive the services at a sliding scale rate, as 
we believe that all families should have access to their children, regardless of financial 
circumstances. 
 

Thanks to the Family Court Program, Family Links has 
assisted more than ten (10) families. We will continue to 
offer our services and collaborate with courts, judges, 
lawyers, and families who discover us online or through the 
community. Thank you to our team members, Abigail 
Brown, Katie Beard, Stephanie Tichenor, and Felicia Smith, 

for their effort in servicing our families.  
 
If you're interested in these service offerings or providing these services, kindly contact your 
regional leader or Karlin Tichenor at drkarlinj@familylinksindiana.com  with questions. 
 

Family Links 
1937 E. 30th Street 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46218 
info@familylinksindiana.com  
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